
Big Changes are Coming to  
After the Bell!! 

 
 

Registration will now be done ONLINE.  
 

Similar to parent/teacher conferences, registration will be 
done using Sign Up Genius. A link will be emailed and access 
will be open beginning Tuesday, December 10th at 7:00pm. 
 

After registering online you will then send in the ATB 
Enrollment Form (found on the SCA website at www.gwlsca.org) 
along with a check in an envelope labeled ‘SCA BOX – After 
the Bell’. (Those who haven’t sent in payment within 1 week of 
registering risk losing their spot in the class.) 
 

We hope this process helps streamline enrollment for all.  
Any questions, don’t hesitate to ask! 
 
Rachael Bowen & Christy Taveira 
ATB Coordinators 
rbowen.gwlsca@gmail.com 
christyhtaveira@gmail.com 

 
**Disregard page 2 (registration information) of the packet that came home.  

These changes came about after we had already gone to print. 
 


